
 

 
 

29th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PGL - Parent Information Evening 

With the Year 7 PGL trip coming up on Wednesday 18th – Friday 20th June, we would like to invite you to 
an important information evening on Thursday 22nd May, 5pm. We expect this meeting to last around half 
an hour although staff will be on hand afterwards to answer any further questions you may have. 

We encourage you to attend as the evening will cover a lot of important information such as 

• Contact details 

• Kit list 

• Activity details 

• Itinerary 

• Travel arrangements 

• Drop off and pick up 

• Rough plan of activities (timings/order of activities may slightly change) 

• Expectations of students on the trip 

• Groupings for activities 

• Sleeping arrangements 

• Food 

• Money 

If there are any changes/additions to medical / dietary information / specific needs - a form can be filled in 
and handed in on the evening for these changes. 

The main staff carpark will be open for parking but as spaces are limited we recommend cars to be parked 
at Stanborough Lakes, but please note that a small charge may apply. A reminder that there are double 
yellow lines along Lemsford Lane. Please be considerate when parking not to cause disruption or block 
residents drive ways etc. The meeting will take place in the main school hall and the entrance on the far 
right of the school will be open. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 22nd May. If you are unable to attend this meeting please 
contact me on caubrey@stanborough.herts.sch.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Aubrey  
Deputy Year Leader: Year 7 


